

WORLD FEDERATION OF ENGINEERING ORGANIZATIONS FÉDÉRATION MONDIALE DES ORGANISATIONS D'INGÉNIEURS

8 December 2017

Eng. Armando Zambrano President Consiglio Nazionale Degli Ingegneri Via XX Septembre, 5 00187 Roma Italy

Via email: staffpresidente@cni-online.it

Dear Eng. Zambrano,

On behalf of the Executive Council and members of WFEO, I would like to express my sincere thanks to CNI for hosting the General Assembly and meetings of the World Federation of Engineering Organisations along with the WEF2017 Conference.

We appreciated the hospitality of CNI, an important national member of the Federation. The Conference sessions were very interesting and our meetings were very productive with WFEO delegates from approximately 60 nations in attendance. Overall this was a very successful event, a result of very hard work by CNI officers, volunteers and staff.

We look forward to continuing participation by CNI in the work of the Federation, especially as we work towards achieving the UN Sustainable Development Goals.

Yours sincerely

Dr. Marlene Kanga AM Hon. FIEAust Hon. FIChemE FTSE PRESIDENT